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HB 2199 would dismantle one of our few existing job recruitment tool within Klamath 

County. Companies wanting to relocate or expand in Klamath County want to have 

the assurance beyond a 5-year timeframe. The Enterprise Zone Program has 

brought investment, jobs, income taxes and other benefits to Klamath County for 

decades. Please support rural Oregon by opposing this HB 2199. 


